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Friday 7th July 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 

Edith’s Wartime Scrapbook 
 

The Year 6 production of Edith’s Wartime Scrapbook is taking place on Wednesday 12th July at 7pm. The children 
have been enthusiastically rehearsing and are looking forward to performing to you all as well as grandparents!  
 
However, due to the numbers this year in Year 6, we will not be putting on a performance on Thursday. If you cannot 
attend the evening performance, you are more than welcome to join the matinee show on Wednesday 12th at 
2:30pm.  
 
Please indicate below how many tickets you require for the performance. There is a charge of £3.50 per adult 
payable on the door to help cover the cost of the costumes and props.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all there! 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Sarah Leighton  
Headteacher  
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..... 

 
Edith’s Wartime Scrapbook – Wednesday 12th July 2017 

 
I would like _____ tickets for the evening performance  
 
AND / OR  
 
_____ number of tickets for the matinee performance.  
 
Please return this slip by Tuesday 11th July 2017.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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